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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, October 25                   Newsletter #8 

Upcoming Events 

Wear red for Red Ribbon Week……Oct. 30 

Book Character Dress Up Day……October 31 

Fall Fun Fest…………………………November 1 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
Next week is a BUSY and exciting 

week!  A letter went home today 

about assemblies, dress up days, 

and Fall Fun Fest. Please contact 

me with any questions!   

 

Parent Teacher conference 

information went home today!  

Please send this back with your 

child by Tuesday, October 29.  I 

will send a confirmation of your 

time next week.   

 

Since next week begins a new 

quarter, our specials schedule 

changes on Fridays.  Please see 

the new schedule below.   
 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 
Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Library 
 

 

Homework  
1. Study these words at home for our 

spelling test on Friday: 

almost, out, pull, saw 

2. Complete pages 15 and 16 in the 

math book. Tear it out and turn it in by 

Friday for Dojo points!  

3. Read something you enjoy every 

night!  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: We read non-fiction stories 

about animals and their offspring.  

We also took the Cogat test, which 

all 2nd graders in the district take.  

Results will be sent home soon. 

Spelling: We studied r-controlled 

words with /ir/ like in birth, skirt, twirl.  

Graded spelling tests will be shared 

at conferences.  

Writing: We are finishing up our 

personal narrative unit.  

Math: We took a test over Unit 3- skip 

counting, even and odd, and 

number patterns.  Graded tests will 

be shared at conferences.      

Science: This week we continued our 

study of different types of habitats:  

tundras, deserts, grasslands.   


